DOUNREAY STAKEHOLDER GROUP

NOTE FOR THE RECORD

DISCUSSION WITH MARK ROUSE, DOUNREAY MANAGING DIRECTOR HELD ON MONDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 2020 AT 0900 HRS.

A regular update meeting has been set up in the diary for DSG Chair and DSG Vice-chair to continue regular dialogue with the Dounreay Managing Director. The following was discussed:

- Visit of NDA Chair and NDA Chief Executive considering visit programme now but majority of discussions will be done virtually.
- At present, site was updating objectives in light of potential second wave of Covid-19. Intention is to try, where possible, to maintain staff numbers currently on site ensuring restrictions (ie social distancing, controlling bubbles, etc) are adhered to. Will be keeping a watching brief on this so that if things change site can take appropriate actions.
- Last week there was just over 600 people on site, mostly in the decommissioning teams but some administrative staff also on site to allow projects to continue to progress (ie dosimetry).
- Transition progressing with little effect to site personnel in terms of disruption. Closing date for recruitment of the various posts is now closed. NDA expected to start interview process for Managing Director shortly.
- Transformation projects is a site initiative and is being discussed with the Dounreay Senior Executive Team and their direct reports. Currently discussions are ongoing around resourcing these projects to ensure progress can be made in timely manner.
- Site continuing to work on an updated site plan. This will consist of the Near Term Work plan
 (NTWP) the programme over the next three years (commencing April 2021) and a less detailed
 view of the remaining lifetime to IES. NDA have been involved step by step as the NTWP and LTP
 have evolved. It is planned that the NTWP & LTP will be approved before Transition.